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REMINDER: SECOND CONSULTATION ON  
DRAFT STANDARDS OF PRACTICE 

 
 

Notice to College Members 
 

April 12, 2023 
 

We continue to seek your feedback on the draft Standards of Practice on the topics of Virtual Care (Draft 2) 
and Closing or Taking Leave from a Medical Practice (Draft 2). 
 
To those who have already taken time to send along feedback – thank you.  
 
For those of you who have not yet submitted feedback but wish to do so, please choose one of two 
options: 
 

1.  Complete our short survey:  
 
Virtual Care: https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/6F8B3D9 
Closing or Taking Leave from a Medical Practice: https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/6B6BLTG 

 
2. Submit your feedback by email to consultation@cpsnl.ca  

 
As a College, we value your professional opinion. Your input helps ensure these draft Standards of Practice 
reflect current trends in medical practice, embody the duties of medical professionalism, and are 
consistent with the College’s mandate to act in the public interest.   
 
More information about the consultation can be found on the College’s website: Consultations - CPSNL. 
 
Please note the consultation closes on May 1, 2023. 
 

 
This and all other Notices can be viewed on our website at www.cpsnl.ca > News 
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